City of Marine City
PUBLIC HEARING

Notice of Public Hearing for Michigan Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Funding for the 
Public Gathering Spaces (PGS) Program
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Marine City Commission will conduct a Public Hearing on April 6, 2022 at 7:00 pm at the City Offices, 260 South Parker Street, Marine City, Michigan for the purpose of affording citizens an opportunity to examine and submit comments on the proposed application for a CDBG grant. 
The City of Marine City proposes to request $2,000,000 in CDBG funds. These funds will fulfill a longstanding community vision of renovating the Marine City Historic City Hall and adjacent Heritage Park to an accessible, vibrant and functioning multi-use, all season community facility and public gathering space. 
The estimated total project budget is $2,200,000 of which we are asking for $2,000,000; the City’s minimum 10% match would be $200,000.
The project will benefit at least 53.48% of low to moderate income persons. No persons will be displaced as a result of the proposed activities. 
Further information, including a copy of the City of Marine City’s Community Development Plan and CDBG application, is available for review. To inspect the documents, please contact the City Clerk’s Department at (810) 765-8846 or review the documents online at www.cityofmarinecity.org.  Comments may be submitted in writing through 6:00 pm on April 6, 2022 or made in person at the Public Hearing. 
Citizen views and comments on the proposed application are welcome. 
 

Jason Bell
Interim City Clerk
March 20, 2023

The City of Marine City complies with the American Disabilities Act.  Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the City of Marine City, 260 South Parker Street, Marine City, Michigan 48039; (810) 765-8830.
